
 

   
   

   

 
 

 

 

    

   

  

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

             Uwchlan Hills Elementary       November 2024 

           Upcoming Dates Letter from the Principal 

Dear fellow Unicorns, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. Our recent Fall Jamboree was a 

fantastic success, bringing together students, families, and staff for a 

day filled with laughter, games, and delicious treats. It was 

heartwarming to see everyone enjoying the activities and creating 

lasting memories together, showcasing the vibrant spirit of our 

school community. A heartfelt thank you to all the volunteers whose 

enthusiasm and hard work made this event possible—your 

contributions truly made the day special! 

 

As we continue through the school year, I want to take a moment to 

recognize the incredible effort our students are putting into their 

learning. It’s inspiring to see how hard they are working, embracing 

new challenges, and growing in their knowledge and skills. Each day, 

they demonstrate curiosity, resilience, and a commitment to 

excellence that makes us proud. Their dedication not only enriches 

their own educational journey but also contributes positively to our 

entire school community. Thank you for your continued support as 

we foster a love for learning together! 

 

I also want to remind all parents that our school office is always here 

to help. If you have any questions, concerns, or need assistance, 

please don’t hesitate to reach out. Whether it’s a small inquiry or a 

larger concern, no issue is too small for us to address. You can call 

the office or email me directly—I’m here to support you and your 

child in any way I can. 

 

Warm regards, 

Robert E. Giering, Jr. 

Principal, Uwchlan Hills Elementary 

Nov. 1: No School - Diwali   

Nov. 4: 4th Grade Field Trip 

Nov. 5: No School  

Nov. 6-13: Book Fair 

Nov. 7: Picture Retakes 

Nov. 12: Book Fair Family Night 

5:30 PM – 7:30 PM 

Nov. 19: UHHSA Meeting – 

Commons at 6:30 PM 

Nov. 20: 3rd Grade Field Trip 

Nov. 22: UH Spirit Day 

Nov. 25: Early Dismissal – 1:35 

PM; No Kindergarten 

Nov. 26-29: No School 

 



 

2024-2025 UHHSA Board 

Principal Advisor 

Mr. Bob Giering 

rgiering@dasd.org 

 

President 

Kaitlin Knecht 

uhhsa.president@gmail.com 

 

Vice-President - Open 

 

 

Advisor 

Kelly Jackson  

kjax35@gmail.com 

 

Treasurer  

Adrienne McLaughlin 

amm4433@gmail.com 

 

Secretary 

Laura Hartman 

laura.c.hartman@gmail.com 

 

 

Teacher Representative 

Ronnie Lemler 

rlemler@dasd.org 

 

Letter from the President… 

Hello Uwchlan Hills Families!  

It’s hard to believe we are moving into the chilly month of November! I hope 
everyone had so much fun participating in games, eating good treats, and 
playing the odds at the baskets at the Fall Jamboree! Our event wouldn’t have 
been possible without the many volunteers who helped us put this event 
together.  

Thank you to everyone who ran a game, the cakewalk, or worked the ticket 
table. Huge thanks to our Jamboree Coordinators: Hannah Domizio and 
Melissa Totani. You ladies took on these positions with amazing ideas and 
hard work. The day of the event you were running around and making sure 
everything went smoothly and because of that it was a huge success.  

We also wanted to say thank you to the Jamboree Committee Chairs: Colleen 
McGrath - Food, Yi Cao - Cakewalk, Meaghan Shermer - Decorations; and 
April Gucciardi and Kristen Wade - Raffles (I mean 124 baskets!!! That was 
a crazy amount of work!).  

I also wanted to thank Ryan Lizardi for coordinating the special Uwchlan 
Hills showing of The Wild Robot movie at Regal Downingtown. We had a 
completely sold-out theater and I may have shed a tear or two at this amazing 
story. Thank you for all that attended!  

Coming up in November: The Book Fair! It starts next week, November 6, and 
runs through November 13! Please pay close attention to the dates listed for 
your child's class or come out to Family Night. Thank you, Adrienne 
McLaughlin, for organizing this beloved event.  

Other items to note:  

 We will be sending out a signup genius for the Staff Appreciation Comfort 
Cart. Get ready to bake or provide some goodies for our amazing staff the 
week before Thanksgiving!  

 It’s never too late to send in your family donation to the UHHSA! Every 
little bit adds up.  

 We are looking for a coordinator for Pizza Bingo in February. Please reach 
out to me if you have any interest in helping with this event.  

Our next UHHSA meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 19 at 6:30 

PM. Our meeting will take place in the Commons area at school. Bring your 

questions and ideas. All are welcome!  

Have a great November, and a Happy Diwali and Thanksgiving for those who 

celebrate!  

Kait Knecht  
UHHSA President  
uhhsa.president@gmail.com  
484-849-1751 

 

 

 



   Uwchlan Hills Home and School Association 

Dear Parents, 

The Uwchlan Hills Home & School Association (UHHSA) is a non-profit organization serving the students, 

faculty, staff, and community of our elementary school. We are very fortunate to have an amazing 

school community and pride ourselves on the incredible support we receive each year. 

The intent of this letter is to explain the purpose of and to ask you to make a $60 per family donation 

to UHHSA by November 29, 2024. 

One of the functions of Home and School is to raise money for Uwchlan Hills. The money raised pays for 

a variety of programs and events enhancing your child’s educational experience. These programs 

include: school assemblies, field trip transportation, field-day t-shirts, and classroom supplies above and 

beyond what the Downingtown Area School District provides. 100% of the money raised by UHHSA goes 

back into the school, benefiting all the students. 

Historically, UHHSA raised money through traditional fundraising type events (bake sale, carwash, 

wrapping paper sales, etc). However, our UH community decided to donate $60 directly to the UHHSA 

rather than purchase over hundreds of dollars in products throughout the school year. Not only does this 

free up student, parent, and teacher time, but it also decreases the amount of mail going home with 

students. 

Normally, our biggest fundraising event is the Fall Jamboree and all our other events make a small profit 

or break even—the main purpose being to bring Uwchlan Hills families and students together for fun.     

We thank you in advance for supporting the UHHSA, and we look forward to the challenge of serving 

our Unicorn community in new and creative ways. If you have any questions, please feel free to 

contact any member of the board. 

Kaitlyn Knecht – President          Kelly Jackson – Advisor  

Laura Hartman – Secretary        Adrienne McLaughlin – Treasurer  

 

UHHSA FAMILY DONATION 

Family Name:   __________________________________________ 

Enclosed is my donation of:   $60 or other amount   ____ 

Cash or Checks: Please return this form with donation by Friday, November, 29 in an envelope 

addressed to: 

UHHSA Treasurer/Family Donation. Make checks payable to UHHSA. 

Matching gifts: follow instructions from your employer. The UHHSA 501(c)3 non-profit tax 

identification number is 23-2363383.  

PayPal: uhhsatreasurer@gmail.com   

Please note UHHSA Family Donation in the comments or notes section. 



Uwchlan Hills Home and School Association 2024-2025 Event Dates 

*Tentative Schedule: dates are subject to change* 

**UHHSA Meetings are held in the Commons area (behind the steps closest to the main 

entrance) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EVENT DATE TIME 

Picture Retakes November 7 During School Hours 

Fall Book Fair 

Family Night 
November 6-November 13 

During School 

6-8PM 

UHHSA Meeting  Tuesday, November 19 6:30 PM 

Comfort Cart Thursday, November 21 During School Hours 

UHHSA Meeting Tuesday, January 14, 2025 6:30 PM 

MLK Day of Service  Monday, January 20 12-2 PM 

Science Fair 

● Snow Date    
TBD 6 PM 

Pizza Bingo (LMS) Friday, February 7 6 PM 

Variety Show Monday February 24 6:30 PM   

UHHSA Meeting Tuesday March 11 6:30 PM 

Spring Picture Day (no retakes) TBD During School Hours 

Multicultural Heritage Night Friday, May 9 6:30 PM 

Spring Spirit Wear Sale End of March Online 

Designer Bag Bingo  Thursday April 10 5:30 PM 

Scholastic Book Fair – Spring 

Book Fair Family Night 
TBD TBD 

Family Fun Run Saturday, May 3 9:15 AM 

School Supply Sale End of May 2024 Online 

UHHSA Meeting Tuesday, May 13 6:30 PM 

UH School Musical TBD-End of May 6:30 PM 

5th Grade Party  TBD- Beginning of June 4-6:30 

   



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



ESL COMMUNITY OUTREACH 

English-as-a-Second-Language (ESL) Community Outreach Program  
at West Chester University 

The ESL Community Outreach Program offers English language instruction to members 
of the West Chester University community and individuals in the greater West Chester 
area. 

 Classes run once a week in the spring 
 All participants must register. 
 West Chester University employees attend free of charge. A valid WCU 

employee ID card needs to be presented at registration. 
 Non-West Chester University employees attend for a fee of $20. 
 Once registered, all attendees will be contacted by the Program Coordinator to 

schedule a placement evaluation. 

For registration information, please contact: 
Dr. Jelena Colovic-Markovic  

jmarkovic@wcupa.edu  
610.436.3371 

English-as-a-second-language (ESL) Classes 

When? 

February 27 – May 8, 2025 
Thursdays 

5:30-7:15 p.m. 

No classes during Spring Break 

Where? 

Mitchell Hall, West Chester University 

How much? 

WCU employees: free 

Non-WCU employees: $20 for materials 

ESL classes are taught by volunteer graduate students in the West Chester MA TESOL program, 
Department of Languages and Cultures. 



TD Bank Affinity Program 

                     Raise money for HSA 

                     No cost to you! 

Get your account(s) signed up now and ask your friends & family to sign up too. 

Call the TD Bank branch in Lionville/Exton anytime at 610-594-0712 and ask a customer 

service rep. to code the account(s) for the Uwchlan Hills Elementary School Affinity 

Program OR stop into the branch any time. CODE: A3224 

**If you signed up last year, you do not need to do anything, the accounts will remain as 

part of the program. 

• No cost to you or the school to participate and it’s all handled through the bank 

confidentially. The H&S does not receive any account information. 

• All existing and new TD Bank accounts (personal, checking, savings, CDs, IRAs, Money 

Market accounts and Business checking accounts) whose owners say they want to be part of 

our group help us raise money and maintain their 50 households minimum. 

• UH families, UH school staff, relatives, neighbors, etc. (anyone) are eligible to link their 

TD Bank accounts to the program. 

• The bank runs a report once a year and takes a % of the average in all accounts linked to 

the program and makes a contribution to Uwchlan Hills H&S. 

Please contact Adrienne McLaughlin with any questions at uhhsatreasurer@gmail.com. 

 

 

 



2024 
   

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

     1 2 

     Diwali 

 

NO SCHOOL 

 

3  4 5  6  7 8 9 

 

F 

4th Grade Field Trip 

 

NO SCHOOL 

(Professional Day) 

A 

 

Book Fair Starts      

 

  B 

Picture Retakes 

  

C 

 

  

 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

 Veteran’s Day            D 

Wear Red, White & Blue 

  

Book Fair Family Night    E 

5:30 – 7:30pm 

  

F 

 

Book Fair Ends 

A 

Eagles Spirit Day 

 

B  

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

 C 

Silly Hair Day 

D 

UHHSA Meeting 

6:30pm 

E 

3rd Grade Field Trip 

F A 

UH Spirit Day  

 

 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

 B 

Early Dismissal–1:35pm 

No Kindergarten 

 

NO SCHOOL 

(Conferences) 

 

NO SCHOOL 

(Work Collaboration) 

 

 

NO SCHOOL 

(Thanksgiving Recess) 

 

Dec 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

 C D E F A 

76ers Spirit Day 

 

 


